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We must repeal this bill in its entirety and under no circumstances expand its power. 

This modification will further embolden law enforcement to abuse their authority as 

they increase surveillance to suppress free speech and the American people’s right 

to protest. Oregon should be working to expand our people’s civil rights, not diminish 

them. 


